
 

 

 
January 11, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Community User Group, 
 
At this time, Superior-Greenstone District School Board is extending the closure of 
Community Use of Schools until March 2022.  All user groups will be informed of the status 
of reopening after a review at the end of February. 
 

We will continue to keep our students, parents, and communities informed by releasing 
COVID-19 information updates through the following channels: 
 

Website: www.sgdsb.ca 

http://www.sgdsb.ca/
https://www.facebook.com/SGDSBoard/
http://www.facebook.com/SGDSB
https://twitter.com/sgdsboard?lang=en
http://www.twitter.com/TLDSB
https://www.facebook.com/SGDSBoard/
https://twitter.com/sgdsboard?lang=en

